
Conway Township 

ZBA Meeting 
February 8 2011 

7:00 pm 
 

Board of Trustees Quorum 
 

Verizon Wireless Tower Zoning Variance 
 
 

Meeting called to order at 7:03 pm. 
 
Board member present: Supervisor Rife, Clerk Dickerson, Trustee West 
 
Much open discussion regarding the Tower and Sober Road residents concern. 
 
Supervisor Rife mentioned that the meeting was to grant or not to grant a variance on our tower 
ordinance.   Mentioned that a public hearing on the towers will being held on Monday Feb 14th 2011 and 
that the meeting needed to get back on track.   
 
Clerk Dickerson stated that her experience selling Real Estate in Conway Township that the towers 
would be a benefit to Conway Township in helping to sell homes.  She stated that it was hard to sell 
home when the internet service is poor and that turned potential buyers away. 
 
Meeting was adjourned  
  


